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I support Oregon Senate Bill 210.  I currently have no faith in Oregon's voter integrity 

because of the rampant fraud with mail in ballots. Oregonians aren't allowed to vote 

in person even if they wanted to, which is just wrong.  Oregon needs to go back to 

voting IN PERSON and requiring ID.  These are common sense measures to ensure 

election integrity.  Oregon is as corrupt as they come and there is a reason why they 

don't want to go back to in-person voting.  We haven't had a republican voted in since 

Oregon became mail in voting only.  That's not coincidence.   


